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12th November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Christmas Carol Concert Choir 

 
In preparation for our Christmas carol concert on 15th December, we are inviting 
children from Year 5 and 6 to be part of a small choir. Rehearsals for this will take 

place on Tuesday lunchtimes from 12pm to 12.30pm 
 

If your child would like to take part, please complete the attached form and return to 
the office/Mrs Birley.  
 

The first session will be Tuesday 16th November. 
 

Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Birley 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Christmas Carol Concert Choir 

 

Name:…………………………………………………………………….Class:………….. 
 

My child would like to be a member of the Christmas choir. 
 
 

Signed ……………………………………… 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

